
The  
Council 5429 

Pope John XXIII 

The Parishes of St. Mary  Columbus,  St. Mary Groveport,  Corpus Christi,  St. Ladislas and Holy Rosary-St. John                   July 2013   

 
Dear Brothers, 
  Welcome to July and the heat of the summer 
that has finally arrived.   
  Congratulations to Dick Ashworth who was 
elected Grand Knight for 2013-14.  All other 
officer positions are the same except for 
Treasurer.  David Larsen has volunteered to 
assume those duties but he must be voted in at 
our next meeting.  We will also need to select 
an Inside Guard to replace David.  I encourage 
you to attend this meeting to show your support 
for the new officers.  A special guest, Kevin 
Miller, will join us at this meeting so a nice turn 
out would be appreciated. 
  The St. Mary Parish Homecoming Festival is 
August 9 and 10.  We need K of C volunteers 
to help out in many areas.  Please sign up and 
be sure to wear your K of C shirt to show your 
support for the Council. 
  I Hope you have a good 4th of July 
celebration.  Enjoy and make the most of this 
month! 
  PS—If there is anything you wish to have 
mentioned in this newsletter please let me 
know about one week prior to the first of the 
upcoming month. 
  Thanks! 
     Rich Finn 

HERALD 

For the Good of the Order 
Please keep these good people in your prayers; 

Pope Francis, Bishop Campbell, Fr. Don Franks,  
Fr. Rod Damico, Fr. Josh Wagner, Fr. Richard Metzger, 

Fr. Maynard, Deacon Roger Minner, Deacon Jerry Butts,  
Deacon Larry Koebel, Tim Hickey, Bob Brown, Jim  

Hilles, Bryan Thompson, Barb Forsythe, Tom Raphael,  
Steve Skinner, Travis Allen, Stu Sinn, Mike Keebaugh, 
Denise Litle, Karen Joyce, Bill Knoblauch, Helen Hurst, 

Bernice Zepf, Matt Zepf, Timmie Goddard, Darren 
Jennings, Linda Knootz, Rose Butts, Rick Henderson, 

The Newton Family, First Responders,  
All Military Personnel, Council 5429 Veterans, and all 

Ohio Knights of Columbus veterans.  
Pray for the sick, suffering, and their caregivers.  

May God give them the courage 
 and hope to carry on. 

May they rest in peace; 
Fr. Ted Thomas, John Hurst, Nick Rehl,  

Earl Sherburn, Francis A. Shubella,  
and Rev. Mr. James Schlund. 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Top of the Month Dinner—Monday, July 1. 
TBA 
Council Business Meeting— Monday, July 8 
@ 7:00pm in the Specht Center. 
4 S Club Meeting—Monday, July 8 @ 8:00pm 
at the club. 
Chapter Meeting— Thursday, July 11 @ 7:30 
@ Undercroft of St. Joseph Cathedral. 
Coffee and Donuts— Sunday, July 21 after 
9:00 Mass, St. Mary-GV. 
Assembly 809 Meeting— Thursday, July 18 at 
8pm in St. Ladislas Cafeteria.  (Potluck @ 7pm) 

Stan Krulia 
740-277-7381 

Stanley.Krulia@kofc.org 
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SUNDAY   MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

     1 2 3 4 
Independence 
Day 

5 6 

7 8 
7pm—Council 
Meeting 
8pm—4 S 
Club Meeting 

9 10 11 
7:30 Chapter 
Meeting @ St. 
Joseph 
Undercroft 

12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 
Cols. Fr. Huber 
Assembly 809.  4th 
Degree Meeting at St. 
Lads.  Potluck at 7pm, 
meeting at 8pm.  

1st day of summer 

19 20 

21 
Coffee & Donuts after 
9am Mass-St. Mary 
GV 

22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31 Pray for the sick, suffering and 
their caregivers.  May God give 
them the strength to carry on 
and keep faith. 

HERALD 
GRAND KNIGHT 
 Dick Ashworth 
      614-444-8168 
 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 
 Jim Hilles 
     614-279-9064 

CHANCELLOR 
 Mike Keebaugh 
     614-751-8041 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 Rich Finn 
      614-403-0809 

TREASURER 
 David Larsen 

RECORDER 
 Tom Cornett 
CHAPLAIN 
   Unassigned 
 

INSIDE GUARD 
 Unassigned 
OUTSIDE GUARD 
 Mark Watkins 

TRUSTEES 
Don Metnes 
Kevin Joyce 
Mike Shuter 

2013-2014 Knights of Columbus Council #5429 Officers 

ADVOCATE 
 Mike Hicks 
LECTOR 
 Dcn. Jerry Butts 
WARDEN 
 Jamie Weilbacher 

 

 
 

Written and edited by Rich Finn, 
member of Council #5429.   

Send inputs or comments to 
6430 S. High St., Lockbourne, 
OH 43137, or send e-mail to 

rfdigger@aol.com. 

INSURANCE AGENT 
Stanley Krulia 740-277-7381 

Meeting Notes from June 2013 
 

· Treasurers Report— Financially stable.  
· Financial Secretary Report 
· Membership Report—Need to get applicant’s 

to First Degree! 
· Program Report 
· Lector’s Report 
· Elections for 2013-14 officers 
· Donation to Oklahoma City Relief Fund 
· Pennies for Heaven collected. 

First Degree — Charity 
Second Degree—Unity 

Third Degree—Fraternity 
Fourth Degree—Patriotism 

 

Now available!  White golf shirts  
with the K of C logo on one side  

and your name printed on the other  
for only $25.  Contact Don Metnes at  

614-271-5861 to order yours now! 
 


